
 

  

 

   

 
 

 
 

1st July 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 2 – Carnival Day 
 
On Thursday 21st July as part of our Brazil topic, Year 2 will be having a carnival day. This is to celebrate all our 
learning about Brazil this term. The children will take part in a variety of Carnival-themed activities across the week, 
ending with a celebration day on the Thursday. 
 
Activities will include: 

• Dancing 

• Making musical instruments 

• Tie dying t shirts. 
 
There is no charge for these activities; however, we ask that each child brings in a pale coloured t shirt which can be 
tie dyed. Please do not buy something especially for this; an old t shirt would be suitable. We also ask if children 
could bring in a container to make a musical instrument. This can be a yoghurt pot, margarine tub or pringles tube. 
Please could these be washed or rinsed before they are brought in. We ask that these are sent into school by 
Thursday 14th July. 
 
For the celebration on Thursday 21st July, children can bring a set of brightly coloured bottoms and shoes (which are 
school suitable) – they will change into these and their tie-dyed t shirt after lunch. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
 
Miss O’Dwyer, Mrs Copeman and Mrs Lee 
Year 2 teachers 
 


